
 
 

Election Committee 
 
 
Brothers and Sisters,  
 
Guaranteeing a fair election while remaining in compliance with federal guidelines 
is of the utmost importance and we are aware of inconsistencies in the communiques 
put out to the membership regarding the ballot count date for the 27th TWU 
International Convention Delegate Election.   
 
Federal guidelines from the Department of Labor state that the ballot count date 
listed on the official ballot instructions is the date that must be honored to remain in 
compliance. Therefore, the final date that ballots must be received at the 
address on the return envelope is Wednesday, August 13, 2025, at 
0900cdt at which point ballots will be retrieved from the Post Office and 
begin to be processed by TrueBallot. 
 
In the event you have not received your voting packet, please reach out to members 
of the Election Committee by calling the main office line at 1-800-595-7672. 
 
The dates and times that the Election Committee will be available is as follows: 
 

July 31 0800-1630 cdt 
Aug 1  0800-1630 cdt 
Aug 4  0730-1530 cdt 
Aug 5  0730-1530 cdt 
Aug 6  0730-1530 cdt 
Aug 7  0730-1530 cdt 

 
In Solidarity,  
 
TWU Local 555 Election Committee  
 
 
 
 
 
  


